
 

 

 

Information regarding the outcome of the tender procedure  

no 11/RCBR/2019 from 14th of February, 2019 

       Myslenice, 06th of June, 2019 

Dear All, 

Tele-Fonika Kable S.A. 

hereby wishes to inform that as a result of the public procurement procedure under the 

principle of competitiveness  

(Request for Proposal no. 11/RCBR/2019 from 14th February, 2019)  

for the delivery, installation and start-up of 3 sets of heating transformer systems 

on the basis of the criteria defined in the Request, the most attractive proposal has been 

selected, which was submitted by  

OMC-Envag- Telab Consortium from Warsaw, 

 

 

Thank you all for submitted proposals.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                


